
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been an extremely busy week at All Saints, full of festive fun. The 
Grinch Extravaganza was a great success and everyone had a lot of fun. A big 
thank you to all the parents and staff who made this event so special for our 
children. The church looked amazing and as for The Grinch himself—wow!  
As well as being a lot of fun, the event raised over £1000. 
Next week we look forward to Christmas lunch on Tuesday, which I am sure 
will be delicious and then our Christmas party on Thursday. Please bring in 
party food on Thursday morning. 
 
This will be the last bulletin of the term so may we take this opportunity to 
wish you and your families a joyful and peaceful Christmas. 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

 

BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  13th December 202413th December 2024 

Cont..overleaf 

Community Lunch: Monday 16th  December  

Church have asked if any parents would be able 

to help with this event. If you have an hour to 

spare on Monday afternoon please let Mrs Honey 

know. As an incentive, you 

will get to see our children 

perform Christmas songs. 

Carols around the tree: Friday 20th December 

at 1.15pm 

You are all invited to join us 

for Carols around the tree in 

the school hall. This is a very 

special way to end the term 

and put us all in the mood for 

Christmas.  



Christmas Events 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December 1.15pm: Carols around the tree 

All Families Welcome! 

School closes at 2pm 

Happy Christmas 

Everyone 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 15th December 8.30am to 9.30am — BCP Holy 

Communion. 

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church 

Family Zoom Services and would like to be email 

enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Vinnie for positivity 

Saturn Class: Winnie for respect 

Jupiter Class: Ivy and Frankie for responsibility 

Sun Class: Evie for kindness  

Writer of the week - Vinnie 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this 

week! 


